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KEEVIL COFE ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

  

In our Good Learning Book this 

week: 

 

A huge ‘well done’ to all 

children in school this week 

for showing great resilience 

through this very uncertain 

time. 

 

20th March 2020 

Up-coming Dates: 

 

Dates will be communicated out 

as and when we gain  any 

information. 

 

Message from the Head 
We find ourselves in very strange times currently and this looks to be 

the last newsletter that I will write for a while.  Not something that I 

thought I would be thinking about in March.   

 

I am sure you and your children are feeling apprehensive about what 

the next few weeks and months will bring.  Such a huge and unknown 

shift in everyone’s daily and weekly routine can’t help but induce 

some worry.  I know I am concerned about keeping my own children 

learning and entertained at home and I am a teacher!  We all need 

and want some structure in our lives, and you will each find your own 

way for your family with this.  We will miss the things that are 

restricted and we are no longer able to do for the duration of the crisis. 

(I secretly hope that it will mean every child loves school on their 

return!).  But I think at all times it is important to also see the 

opportunity and positives.  In 1665 when the Black Death was 

ravishing the country, Isaac Newton was sent home to work as 

Cambridge University shut its doors to students.  It was during this 

time that he ‘discovered’ his theory about gravity, formulated calculus 

and postulated various theories about optics.  That was most 

definitely not wasted time!  So this is a time for you to explore learning 

in different ways with your children, enjoy more time spent together as 

a family and make memories that will last you all a lifetime. 

 

Although our doors will be shut, we will not be closed.  We will 

continue to stay in touch with you, direct your child’s learning, and be 

available to help and support you in any way we can.  I wish you, your 

family and loved ones all the very best and hope that you stay happy 

and healthy until normal service resumes.  

 

 

 

Sports Relief 
Many thanks to Mr McCaldon and Autumn Class for organising and running the ‘do-anything-athon’ for the whole school for Sports 

Relief.  Many thanks for all your donations, we raised £104.  For results and pictures, please see the reverse. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
Many thanks to those of you who have returned these to school already.  If you have not, please could you do so as soon as 

possible.  In the current climate it is particularly vital that all of your contact information is up-to-date in our files. 

 

 

  



Do-anything-athon Results! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

House Total 

Harriers 3 hours 43 mins 22 s 

Kestrels 4 hours 40 mins 

Buzzards 3 hours 27 mins 43 s 

Ospreys 3 hours 37mins 4s 

Sports Relief 2020 


